
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Hot Pepper, Inc. the undersigned, hereby authorizes Mrs. Amber Wang
（amber.wang@morlab.cn） from Shenzhen Morlab Communications Technology Co., Ltd.
（Adress:FL.3, Building A, FeiYang Science Park, No.8 LongChang Road,Block 67,  BaoAn 
District, ShenZhen, GuangDong Province,P. R. China）, to act on the behalf of the Hot Pepper, Inc. 
solely in matters relating to the application for an FCC equipment authorization for FCC ID: 
2APD4-A80C including the signing of documents in connection with this Application. Necessary acts 
carried out Shenzhen Morlab Communications Technology Co., Ltd. on our behalf of the Hot 
Pepper, Inc. in connection with the Application shall have the same effect as acts of the Hot Pepper, 
Inc.. Hot Pepper, Inc. also hereby certify that no party to this application is subject to a denial of 
benefits, including FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 
U.S.C. 862.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 Yours Sincerely,  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  

  
Hong Peow ONG  
  
CEO  
  
Hot Pepper, Inc.  

 


